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Thursday, February 29, 2024 

 

 

Madame Chairwoman and Members of the Committee, 

 

I’m writing today, as I wrote last year, to tell you that the people of Minnesota are sick and tired 

of having their rights and freedoms stomped on by petty tyrants like you.  

We’re sick and tired of inner-city criminals being let off the hook by Democrat prosecutors who 

have no desire at all to stop crime but rather to tread on every-day gun owners. 

But we will NOT be tread upon and there will be NO COMPROMISE! 

If you pass Mandated Firearms Lockups or H.F. 601, Minnesota Gun Rights will viciously 

expose EVERY politician in the weakest district in Minnesota in the 2024 elections and every 

election beyond. And we are well situated for it! 

More than that, we will encourage peaceful, MASS non-compliance of this tyrannical and 

unconstitutional law if it should become law.  

You can’t have our guns. And you can’t tell us where to store them. 

And we will not comply because we know that what’s happening here is the attempted 

disarmament of YOUR political opposition, not the saving of lives.  

The choice comes down to the most vulnerable members of your caucus.  

You made a mistake passing gun control last year. Don’t make the same mistake this year.  

Good luck in November. 

 

For Freedom,  

 
Ben Dorr, Director 

Minnesota Gun Rights 
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